
ROANOKE REGIONAL AIPRORT COMMISSION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Upgrades to the Notification System Connecting the Air Traffic Control 
Tower (ACTC), Local Emergency Services and Aircraft Rescue and 

Firefighting (ARFF) Personnel 

Proposal No. 20-009 

 

The Roanoke Regional Airport Commission (RRAC) hereby requests Proposals 
from professional firms for preliminary design, bid, construction administration, 
inspection, testing and related professional services necessary for an upgrade to the 
Airport’s Crash Phone Notification System at Roanoke-Blacksburg Regional 
Airport. 

The Project is anticipated to include, but not be limited to, upgrades to the 
notification system connecting the Air Traffic Control Tower (ATCT), local 
emergency services, and aircraft rescue and fire fighting (ARFF) personnel. The 
upgrade must comply with the Federal Aviation Administration’s Advisory Circular 
150/5210-7D. 

Request for Proposals are available from the Commission’s point of contact:  Brian 
Kiser, IT Manager (Brian.Kiser@flyroa.com) on Wednesday, June 10, 2020. 

Questions are to be received no later than 5:00 PM on Thursday, June 18, 2020. They 
are to be sent to:  Brian Kiser, IT Manager at: Brian.Kiser@flyroa.com  An 
addendum will be issued if necessary. 

Proposals are due on Thursday, July 2, 2020 by 5:00 PM and are to be sent to: 
Erin Henderson, Contracts Administrator, Roanoke Regional Airport Commission, 
5202 Aviation Drive, Roanoke, VA 24012 or delivered in person at same address. 

Proposals will be opened on Friday, July 3, 2020. The successful proposer will be 
notified by Brian Kiser, IT Manager. 

 


